
Ms. Fois’ Classroom Newsletter Week Ending: 10/19/18 

Reminders 
We will have our fire department 

visit sometime soon. The rain made 
us cancel 

Wednesday the 24th we have Nature 

 

What We Did in School This Week! 
This week we celebrated Gray and Mila’s 

birthday; we enjoyed cupcakes and juice. On 
Monday, we also observed the different colored 
leaves that you all brought in for us. We used 

magnifying glasses to examine the veins of the 
different leaves. We even looked at acorns close 
up. We cut our first project with the help of Mrs. 

Flores and used our fingers as paint brushes. 
On Wednesday, we had our first special; it was 
Gym on Wheels. We had so much fun rolling 
into meatballs and bunny hopping over French 

fries and hurdles. We painted our squirrels gray, 
brown and black. Elliott said, “I saw a black 
squirrel outside”. We then had Walter’s dad 
come in and read us a story about caring for 
Llama Llama’s sick Momma. Mr. Rickard 

explained to the class how the school is 
collecting money for an organization. Each 

classroom has their own piggy bank. 
On Friday, we used different round objects to 

create our fall leaves. We practiced more cutting, 
used shaving cream to make ghost on the tables 
and played dress up. Fun Friday was a hit! We 
even had a dance party. Next week is all about 

HALLOWEEN STORIES!  
See you Monday J 

Looking Ahead 
Halloween Stories 

 

 

 

 

 


